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PQ 39605/20 * To ask the Minister for Health his plans for the HSE owned construction depot on Davitt 

Road, Dublin 12 when the construction of the new Children’s Hospital in James’s Hospital is completed; 

and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Aengus Ó Snodaigh 

 

Dear Deputy Ó Snodaigh, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

As part of the planning permission granted for the New Children’s Hospital, a portion of the overall Davitt Road 

site is being used as a temporary contractor’s compound to support the development of the New Children’s 

Hospital project at the St. James’s Hospital Campus. 

The HSE intends to develop the site to its full potential as a healthcare campus and clinical support hub serving a 

wide range of facilities within the greater Dublin area in the future but there are no immediate plans for further 

developments of this nature at this time, pending completion of the New Children’s Hospital.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

__________ 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates  


